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CREATIVE ARTS WORKSHOP 
CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS FOR THE 2016 WINTER INSTALLATION 

 
 
New Haven, CT - Creative Arts Workshop seeks artists to submit a proposal for a very specific 
installation in their Hilles Gallery during their Celebration of American Crafts exhibition and sale 
running November 26th to December 24th at 80 Audubon St. in New Haven. 
 
“We’re trying some new ideas on this year,” said Daniel Fitzmaurice, Executive Director. “How can we 
keep the attraction going during the evenings and days when the Celebration is closed? That’s the 
spark behind this idea. We are eager to see what artists come up with!” 
 
Artists should submit a written proposal with representative drawings or images of their idea, artist 
resume and statement, and images of recent work completed within the last two year. Preference will 
be given to new work with a winter or holiday theme not previously viewed in the New Haven region. 
The installation will be displayed in the gallery windows or ceiling, but excludes gallery walls and floor 
space due to the sale. More information can be found at their website. Or visit 
creativeartsworkshop.org/gallery/winterinstallation/. Send questions and submissions to 
Gallery@CAWmail.org.   
 

ABOUT CREATIVE ARTS WORKSHOP 

Creative Arts Workshop is a non-profit community art center devoted to fostering creativity through 
participation in and appreciation of the visual arts, serving the Greater New Haven area and beyond 
since 1961. The Workshop is a premiere community resource center for the visual arts offering a wide 
range of classes to students of all ages in fully equipped studios. CAW is supported by its 
membership, tuition fees, donors, sponsors, arts-related fundraising events and a dedicated group of 
volunteers. Additional funding comes from the Department of Economic and Community 
Development/Connecticut Office of the Arts, NewAlliance Foundation, and the Laetitia V. Person Fund 
and the David G. Powrie Fund of The Community Foundation for Greater New Haven. 
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